
Fr. Phillip Brown S.S.
Rector of Theological College, Washington, DC

will give a talk in our Sedes Sapientiae Lecture Series:

Was Lonergan a 
Kantian?

Sponsored by

The Lonergan Institute for the “Good Under 
Construction”

St. Anselm’s Abbey
4501 S. Dakota Av. NE

Washington, DC

20017-2753  USA

tel. 202-269-6650  www.lonergan.org  lonergan@lonergan.org
 

St. Anselm’s Abbey
Fort Augustus Room

 

Saturday June 15, 2013  7:30-9:00 p.m.
 

Admission: $5.00; free for students

After initial introductions, a question period will conclude Fr. Brown’s lecture, to be then 
followed by a reception.

http://www.lonergan.org/

